
FACILITIES 
November Update

Recent Projects: 
Start of Snow Removal 
Fall Leaf Cleanup
Gutter and Roof Drainage
Inspections
Barranca  Railing Project
Pad - Shot Put 

Employee Of the Month 

SAFETY
FIRST 

Amber Miera is the employee of
the month for November. She has
worked with the District for 4
years. She works very hard to
assist with our Facilities operations
recordkeeping and updates. Her
attention to detail and
communication skills are most
appreciated.

Staying Balanced 
All the departments have to balance
the hours of snow removal with
other routine preventative
maintenance work that needs to be
addressed in the same timeframe.
Prioritizing safety is always of the
utmost importance.

Work Order Report 
Please take a look at our reports

that show the preventative
maintenance and work order

completion from this past month!
They can be found on our LAPS
website under the About Tab:

Departments > Facilities 


